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AGM update

The Club held their 3rd AGM on Wednesday 23rd

February. 58 Members attended.

Retirees and Additions to the Board this year are:

Brian Leask, Club Secretary/Director retired and

succeeded by Steve and Carol Lyon 

Brian Mckay, House Director retired and succeeded by

Scott Henderson

Doreen Leask, Lady Captain/Director retired and

succeeded by Edna Wallwork who was previously Lady

Vice-Captain 

Virginia Jamieson has succeeded Edna Wallwork as

Lady Vice-Captain/Director. 

Doreen Leask has also agreed to work with us as

Tournament Convener and Brian Mckay is continuing as

Locker Master.

We welcome Carol, Steve, Virginia and Scott to the

Board and many thanks to Doreen, Brian and Brian who

have supported the board over the previous years.

The Annual AGM Prize Draw Winners

At our AGM on the 23rd February we held the Annual

Grand Prize Draw - the big one! ....and the winners are:

1st Prize £500 John Lloyd

2nd Prize £200 Brian Leask

3rd Prize £150 Alan Mercer

4th Prize £50 Neil Paton 

Congratulations to the successful winners!....and if any

members wishes to join the monthly draw please just

respond to the newsletter and we will get in contact with

you.

Annual Subscription Fee Notices

The Annual Subscription fees were proposed and

approved by members at the AGM on 23rd February

2022 and all subscription invoices for 2022/23 have now

been sent to all members via email or regular mail for

payment by end of March 2022. Details of how to submit

payment are included on the subscriptions notices. 

We have once again not increased the fees this year

and the Board thank you for your support last year and

in the coming year. 

Please check your junk or or spam email folders if the

fee notifications have not gone directly to your inbox.

Should anyone not receive their subscription notice or

wish to discuss details of their subscription please

contact Steve Lyon or Carol Lyon at

secretary@rmmgc.co.uk or Debbie Leslie at

admin@rmmgc.co.uk

Club Captain v Club Vice Captain - update

As previously advised by the Club Match Secretary, the

Club Captain and Club Vice-Captain is being held on

Sunday 27th March. This event commences at 11am

and will be held on both 1562 course as well as

Broomfield course for Gents and Ladies.

Entry sheets for both courses are located on the

noticeboard in club foyer and are filling up. Please add

your name and we will advise you of your tee off time

prior to the event. 

Hopefully we have great turn out from membership for

this golf season opener.

Junior Presentation of Prizes - New Date

Junior Section Presentation of Prizes will be held in the

clubhouse at 14.00 on Sunday 20th March, please feel

free to come along and support the stars of the future.

Welcome our New Members

The following new members were accepted by the board

at our February Board meeting

Ordinary Members - Paul Taylor, Paul Robertson, Sandy

Glennie, Kenneth MacGowan, Robert McNaught,

Robbie Williamson

Welcome to RMMGC we look forward to seeing you on

the course and in the club.
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